
 

 

Weekend Food for Students 

RSAR participates in the Hopelink Pantry Packs program to feed students on 
weekends when meals may not be available to them.  

Teachers, staff members or parents that identify a student in need should 
contact our 2016-17 Pantry Packs Coordinator Nina Harrison at 
niharrison@lwsd.org .   

Pantry Packs works like this:  

 

For more information, contact PantryPacks@hope-link.org or visit www.hope-
link.org/get_help/pantry_packs. Food drives and donations always welcome. 


